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Committee Members 

Senate Committee on Natural Resources and Wildfire 

 

Water really is life and Oregon's water resources are threatened over much of the 

state. As a forest land owner and manager I am as concerned about diminishing 

quantity and quality of water in our state as I am about wildfire. I think SB 747 is 

another small step toward protecting our remaining water resources and urge you to 

support it. Anyone lucky enough to have 200+ acres of irrigated land can do their 

part. By passing SB747 you will find yourselves on the right side of history and I am 

absolutely sure future generations will thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Deumling  


